From: Craig, Tessa

Sent: 01 November 2017 09:26

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application Number: 2017/4737/P - Deliveroo

proms wiiam Marcus maio |

Sent: 31 October 2017 19:04
To: Craig, Tessa <Tessa.Craig@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application Number: 2017/4737/P - Deliveroo

Dear Tessa Craig

RE: PLANNING APPLICATION NUMBER: 2017/4737/P - DELIVEROO

MY ADDRESS: 27 BELSIZE ROAD LONDON NW6 4RX

| wish to complain about the above Planning Application that has been sent in by Deliveroo.

It beggars my belief that Council-Tax paying residents of this quiet residential area are continually
being confronted by thoughtless and relentlessly profit-motivated businesses who seek to ride
roughshod over the living conditions and concerns of said residents.

We are now confronted by Deliveroo who wish to install a facility in the car park of 117 Finchley
Road that backs onto Belsize Road (among other streets):

that will generate noise and strong food smells from its kitchen and its generator that will
operate at unsocial hours;

that will generate noise from delivery mopeds that will run up and down Belsize Road - a road
that is closed atits  Northern end and thus remains a relatively traffic-light and quiet road;

that will moreover - according to what | have read - generate unhealthy and unwholesome
conditions for the poor  souls that have to work in this facility.

| request strongly that you heed the points raised by myself and the other residents of this area
and turn down this planned application by Deliveroo.

Yours sincerely
Miriam Marcus



